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Galloway Township, NJ- The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey’s 2nd annual Graduate 
Research Symposium, hosted by the School of Graduate and Continuing Studies, will showcase 
research by master’s degree candidates.  

The Symposium will take place Wednesday, April 30, 2014 at 6 p.m. in the Campus Center 
Event Room, located on the college’s main Galloway campus. There are over 40 presenters 
who will deliver their research projects.  

"The graduate students’ projects signify their commitments to practitioner-based research, 
academic excellence, and are comprised in oral and poster presentations," said Dr. Lewis 
Leitner, dean of the School of Graduate and Continuing Studies.  

Graduate students from the following programs will be presenting at the Symposium: American 
Studies, Criminal Justice, Education, Educational Leadership, Holocaust and Genocide Studies, 
Occupational Therapy and Social Work. 

 

#  #  # 

 


